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Goodyear Ski Club  

SKI NEWS 
September , 2017  

 

Presidentõs Report ð Warren Ripple  

On September 12, we will have  our first business meeting at Spaghetti 

Warehouse. We will meet in an area in front of the bar, as you enter 

the restaurant. A couple of people at the picnic asked me about the 

change in our meeting location. The change was made after some club 

members indicated they were ready for som ething different. The 

arrangement with Spaghetti Warehouse is similar to the one  we had 

with New Era, in that the club is not charged for the meeting space.  

Judy and I had a great time at the summer picnic at Wingfoot State 

Park and seeing some club member s that donôt always make the 

normal business meetings. A big thank you to Tom Nemcheck for 

organizing the event and to all the members who brought the great 

picnic food. One suggestion I got at the picnic was adding a special 

picnic invitation to former cl ub members , and I think we could 

probably do that ne xt  year by sending out a June or July electronic 

newsletter to former members  usin g one of our old member lists.  The 

traditional $5 cover charge for a visitor would handle the cost of 

additional food. Please let me know what you think of this idea. Next 

year , we have a reservation for the Dogwood shelter, a shelter with all 

the same amenities as the Pine Tree shelte r, but with about half of the 

seating (170 occupants) and a little less cost. The shelter weekend 

dates fill a year in advance, but T om has secured our reservation.  

The constitution committee completed a review of the clubôs 

constitution, by - laws and polic ies , and the recommended revisions 

were mailed out at the time of the August newsletter mailing. Suzanne 

and Bill will mail out electronic and hardcopies of the proposed 

revisions again in early September. Assuming we have the needed 

quorum for a vote, we will vote on the revisions at the September 12  

business meeting.  

Buckeye Sports is planning a ñCleveland Ski Festò event at their 

Sports Center on State Road in Peninsula. There will be ski equipment 

vendors and ñdouble Buckeye Bucksò deals. Glen Plake will be on hand 

for the festivities. The dates for this event are September 2 2-24. 

Buckeye will publish more on the event, including e -mails to their 

customer list. We have decided to take a break from our traditional ski 

club swap shop and see how this event  might work out with future 

club swap shops. Buckeye Sports asked if our club would like to have 

a table at the event ,  and Greg Dyer has volunteered to organize a 

Goodyear Ski Club table.    >>>  
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Three weeks after the Buckeye Sports event will be the traditional Boston Mills /  Brandywine Open House 

(October 13 -15) and a swap shop sponsored by the BMBW Ski Patrol. So, members will still have an 

opportunity to sell off or buy -up ski equipment. Sign -up sheets for both the Cleveland Ski Fest event and 

the BMBW Open House will be at the September business meeting.  

Octobe r 1 marks the start of the 2017 -2018 membership. Part of the proposed changes to the clubôs 

constitution and by - laws include revisions to the cost of club membership. Members may find it convenient 

to renew their membership by bringing membership forms and  checks to the September meeting. We will 

also have new club membership ID cards at the meeting . 

Judy and I have made our plans to ski Copper Mountain and Whitefish this year. The Copper Mountain t rip 

has a waiting list, but there are plenty of open seats on the Whitefish trip. Our ñ70 and overò members 

can take advantage of a nice price break on the  Whitefish Trip.    THINK SNOW!!!   Warren  

 

Trip Officerõs Report ð Jim Kovach  

Whatôs new with our trips? The Copper trip is very full. Our trip to Whitefish needs more participants. 

Remember, if you are 70+, you ski FREE! If you are thinking about joining in, do it NOW. We need to 

reduce our numbers and cancel space before October 8. Get with George and get on the trip.  

We are going to Peek ôn Peak on Friday, January 5 , 2018 . Cost is $65. We will have club r oom #6 at our 

disposal to use as we need. Restrooms are down the hall. Get your ski legs u nder you early this season.  

Next ,  we are goin g to Seven Springs on Friday, January 26 , 2018 . Cost is $75. We always enjoy our trips 

to Seven Springs  and the Foggy Goggle.  

Our trip to Holiday Valley (February 11 -13) has changed a little this year. We are making it a two -night 

stay. Weôll travel on Sunday afternoon to Ellicottville and stay at the Wingate Hotel. Weôll get breakfast 

both mornings and have use of their pool and hot tub as well as their meeting room for a club gathering 

on Monday night. We can walk to any of Ellicottvilleôs ten  dining esta blishments on Sunday and Monday 

nights. Weôll ski Holimont on Monday and ski Holiday Valley on Tuesday. Weôll depart Holiday Valley on 

Tuesday evening leaving you enough time for dinner at Slopeside (the old Cadillac Jacks), J. Harvardôs in 

the Tamarack, o r the bar/caf® at HVôs lodges. All this for the excellent price of $299! We tried to work with 

new management at the HV Inn for our stay, but found that pricing and attitude had changed. Our 

adventure would have cost $90 more. I think youôll enjoy the locatio n and amenities of the Wingate.  

Whatôs new with our New York and Pennsylvania ski areas? P&P and Seven Springs have changed their 

group policies. We will get one ñcomp ò for the trip leader at P&P. They have kept their group lift ticket at 

the same prices as last year. There are no comps any more at Seven Springs. But, they too have kept 

group tickets the same as last year. No new lifts nor amenities at either resort. At Holiday Valley and 

Holimont, we will still get comp benefits, which we have already plugged into the trip pricing to give you 

the best possible pricing. Holiday Valley has spent $3.3 million over the off - season on improvements. 

Theyôve added 70 new automated snowguns, two  new Piston Bully groomers, replaced the warming hut s 

at Cindyôs and Mistletoe,  and cut two  new trails off Northwind trail from the Mardi Gras lift. HVôs lift ticket 

prices DID go up. Nothing new at Holimont, but lift prices are the same as  last year.  

Weôve got a nice selection of trips for you. Sign up now and beat the rush.  Think snow!  -  Jim  
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Marketing Report ~ Judy Ripple  

AKRON - CANTON FOOD BANK  

On Friday, August 18, six GSC members and one friend worked in the beverage and dry goods are a. We 

checked expiration dates; wiped down cans, bottles and boxes; and processed a total of 1,300 pounds or 

the equivalent of 1,083 meals. Thanks to our volunteers Esther DeTray, Flo Fiehn, Cheryl Gray, Linda 

Slicker, Linda Solnick, myself and Cherylôs friend, Judy. No super attractive hairnets this time , though!  We 

then enjoyed lunch at Lockview  Restaurant in Akron.  

Another GSC Akron -Canton Food Bank Volunteer Day will be scheduled towards the end of October. Watch 

for info in the October newsletter and j oin us in a worthwhile and fun endeavor.  

   

POLISH - AMERICAN CLUB ï FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 29 ï 6:00 PM  

As a continuation of our summer winery outings, letôs try some Polish beer and pierogis. Our own Mary 

Beth Grether  runs the kitchen on Fridays at the Polish American Citizen's Club, 472 Glenwood Avenue , 

Akron . (Entrance on Dan Street). Mary Beth said we can move some tables together and eat on the left , 

or hall ,  side. Several of us have enjoyed the Friday fish fry, an d the menu includes chicken, shrimp, 

sausage, cabbage and noodles, and pierogis -  just to name a few. After our dinner, unlike many 

restaurants, the atmosphere was conducive to another drink (or two) and after -dinner conversation and 

laughter. Join us!  

BOS TON MILLS/BRANDYWINE OPEN HOUSE ï OCTOBER 13 - 15  

Warren mentioned the Cleveland Ski Fest event and the BMBW Open House in his article. Please sign up to 

help at the September business m eeting. Last year, BMBW asked for the names and addresses of all that 

manned the tables at their open house , and those members were pleasantly surprised when a thank you 

note and one-day pass to BMBW arrived in the mail. I do not know if they will repeat t he thank you this 

year, but it could be a motivator to sign up to work the GSC table.  

GOODYEAR SKI CLUB WEBSITE AND ON FACEBOOK  

Please continue to forward photos to me at marketingGSC16@gmail.com  and to Suzanne at 

nleditorgsci@gmail.com to be posted and pu blished. Continue to check out our photos on the GSC 

Facebook page and the GSC website.  Like and share with your friends. You can also post photos as a 

visitor on Facebook.  
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September  Birthdays  

04  Sandy Sucky  

05  Jerry Stavarz  

07  Joyce Balli  

08  Romeo ñButchò Protacio 

10  Lothar ñSteveò Beke 

10  Frank Horvath  

16  Doug Ott  

17  Gary Robinson  

18  Ross Carmony  

20  Scott Kahler  

23  Chad Ferguson  

24  Kim Vorhies  

28  Ken Peters  

30  Linda Walker  

  

  

 

Upcoming Events  

GSC Business Meeting  ï Tuesday, September 12 at 7:30 PM  

Spaghetti Warehouse, 510 South Main Street, Akron OH 44311.  

Cleveland Ski Fest ï Friday -Sunday, September 22 -24  

at B uckeye Sports Center, 4610 State Rd, Peninsula, OH 44264. 

Volunteers needed! Please contact Greg Dyer  at  330 -465 -4766 . 

Fish Fry, Beer & Pierogis  ï Friday, September 29 at 6:00 PM  

Polish American Citizens Club, 472 E. Glenwood Avenue, Akron.  

Just show up! Please see page 3 for details.  

Night at the Races ï Saturday, October 7 at 6:30 PM  

Brandywine Ski Resort,  1146 W. Highland Rd, Northfield, OH 44067. 

Please see page 5 for details.  

GSC Business Meeting  ï Tuesday, October 10 at 7:30 PM  

Spaghetti Warehouse, 510 South Main Street, Akron OH 44311.  

BMBW Open House ï Friday -Sunday , October 1 3-15  

at Boston Mills Ski Resort, 7100 Riverview Rd, Peninsula, OH 44264. 

Volunteers needed! Please contact Judy Ripple at 330 -323 -7092.  

Euchre Tournament ï Saturday, October 21  at 5:30 PM  

Bill & Suzanne Nappi, 388 Hillbrook Drive, Cuyahoga Falls OH 44223. 

See application below. Co ntact Bill Nappi at 234 -334 -4340.  

CMSC 50 th  Anniversary Party  ï Saturday, November 4 at 5:30 PM 

Mediterranean Party Center, 25021 Rockside Road. Cocktails and 

hors dôoeuvres at 5:30. Dinner is at 6:30. Cost is $50 per person for 

dinner, open bar, and dancing to The Belairs. Make check payable to 

CMSC and send by October 20 to Terri Lastovka, 2424 Che stnut Dr, 

Westlake OH 44145. Contact Terri at talcpajd@earthlink.net . 

 
Plan to arrive at 5:30 PM to socialize and set up, dine at 6:00 PM, and sta rt play at 6:45 PM.  

The entry fees are a dish to share for a potluck feast and $5 towards prizes. The club will provide 

entrees, wine, beer, water, coffee, and tableware.  This activity is open to members only.  

Please send your registration and check (payable to Goodyear Ski Club) by October 14 to:  

Bill & Suzanne Nappi    Participant(s)  _______________________________________  

388 Hillbrook Drive  

Cuyahoga Falls, OH 44223      _______________________________________  

Phone: 234 -334 -4340  

         Fees Enclos ed: $__________  



5 

Night at the Races ~ Benefit for Three Trackers of Ohio  

Saturday, October 7  at 6:30  PM 

Brandywine Ski Resort  

1146 W . Highland Rd  

Northfield, OH 44067  

$35 advanced sale  or  $40 at the door  admission  

price includes food, beer, wine, and soft drinks  

Cash or credit card  welcome  

Horse betting ~ 50/50  Raffles  ~ B askets~ Auctions   
 

Buy ad vance  sale admission tickets and horses online .  Buy a horse and name it for $10 per horse !   

Three Trackers of Ohio  is a non - profit group that promotes recreational activities for people with 

disabilities. All money raised will go to Three Trackers for equipment and program operation.  

Three Trackers of Ohio ~ Volunteer Training  

Three Trackers will hold  preseason training  for volunteers  on Saturday, December 16  at  9:30  AM to  noon . 

Volunteers should report  to the ski rental area in the  m ain ski lodge at Brandywine for indoor training on 

equipment, safety and season specifics.  

If there is enough snow for BW to open , then on -snow training will be available from 12:30 until 3:30 , 

allowing everyone a chance to see the equipment in action . Participants should bring their own skis and 

boots. Three Trackers will provide lift tickets  and lunch for the volunteers . Please feel free to bring a 

munchie to share!  If anyone has any questions please contact Mark Dietz at 440 -476 -9905 . 

  

Goodyear Ski Club Contact Information  

Club Website: www.GoodyearSkiClub.org  

Business Meetings:  2nd Tuesdays September -May at 7:30 PM  

Spaghetti Warehouse, 510 S outh  Main St reet, Akron  OH 44311  

Office  Name  Email  Phone  

President  Warren Ripple  presidentGSCI@gmail.com  330 -323 -6784  

Vice President  Tom Nemcheck  vicepresGSCI@gmail.com  330 -604 -2503  

Secretary  Kim Price  secretaryGSCI@gmail.com  330 -835 -7008  

Treasurer  Greg Dyer  treasurerGSCI@gmail.com  330 -465 -4766  

Trip Officer  Jim Kovach  tripchairGSCI@gmail.com  330 -484 -5707  

Marketing Officer  Judy Ripple  marketingGSC16@gmail.com  330 -323 -7092  

Newsletter Editor  Suzanne Nappi  nleditorGSCI@gmail.com  330 -814 -0856  

Web Master  Dave Collura  webmstrGSCI@gmail.com  330 -633 -3183  

 

 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/three-trackers-night-at-the-races-fundraiser-for-three-trackers-of-ohio-oct-7th-2017-tickets-36606581270#tickets
http://www.3trackers.org/
http://www.goodyearskiclub.org/
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Goodyear Ski Club Picnic ~ August 6, 2017 

The weather was perfect , and everyone had a good time at this yearôs annual picnic. We had 54 people 

sign the roster. Iôd like to thank everyone for the great covered dishes you brought and all the help from 

the cl ub officers and members getting and bringing supplies, setting up and cleaning up after. A special 

thanks to Warren for getting the grill fired up, to Kim for helping with grilling , and to Les for transporting 

food to the shelter. I thought the hot and mil d Italian sausage was especially good , as did the members , 

judging by its disappearance. Again , a special thanks to Vickie for providing the traditional ïand great ï

baked bean dish and to Jim for provi ding the beer and soft drinks.  

The Dogwood Shelter has be en reserved for next yearôs picnic on the first Sunday in August. It has grilling 

facilities and will be a better fit for the size of our group. It is also better located, nearer the lake.  

Tom Nemcheck  
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Picnic guest and Cleveland Browns fan Tom Thompson  
was the lucky winner of the 50/50 raffle  prize of $128  

  


